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GNRO-2002/00057 

June 25, 2002 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: 

REFERENCE:

Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Unit 1 
Docket No. 50-416 
Safety Analysis Report Errata 
Appendix K Measurement Uncertainty Recovery - Power Uprate 
(TAC MB3972, GGNS LDC 2002-074) 

1. Entergy letter dated January 31, 2002, "License Amendment 
Request, Appendix K Measurement Uncertainty Recovery 
Power Uprate Request" 

2. Entergy letter dated March 18, 2002, "Non-Proprietary Version of 
GE Topical Safety Analysis Report NEDC-33048"

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to 10CFR50.90, Entergy Operations, Inc. (Entergy) requested approval of changes to 
the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (GGNS) Operating License and Technical Specifications 
associated with an increase in the licensed power level. The changes involve a proposed 
increase in the power level from 3,833 MWt to 3898 MWt. As a part of the original submittal 
(Reference 1), a Thermal Power Optimization Safety Analysis Report (TSAR), NEDC-33048P, 
was provided as Attachment 2. That document was noted to be a proprietary report and the 
appropriate affidavit was included in the submittal.  

Entergy and General Electric have discussed the use of the proprietary information bars in the 
report with the NRC staff. Based on this discussion, General Electric has prepared the attached 
Errata and Addenda No. 1 to NEDC-33048P. This document provides replacement pages for 
the TSAR.  

As noted in the original submittal, the TSAR constituted a compilation of information that was 
deemed to be proprietary and some of the information was independently proprietary. The 
attached information provides replacement pages for the TSAR and on that basis is also 
considered to be proprietary to General Electric. It is requested that this attachment also be 
withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10CFR2.790. Because the attachment provides 
replacement pages for the TSAR, the affidavit filed with the original submittal is considered to be 
applicable here. Since this change affects only the designation of information considered to be 
independently proprietary, there is no change required to the non-proprietary version of the 
TSAR submitted in Reference 2.
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There are no new commitments made in this letter. Should you have any questions or 
comments concerning this request, please contact Jerry Burford at (601) 368-5755.  

Sincerely, 

XCR/GB 

Attachment: 
Errata and Addenda No. 1 to NEDC-33048P 

cc: Mr. Ellis W. Merschoff 
Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 
Arlington, TX 76011-8064 

Mr. D. H. Jaffe NRR/DLPM (w/2) 
ATTN: FOR ADDRESSEE ONLY 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop OWFN/7D-1 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Mr. T. L. Hoeg, GGNS Senior Resident 
Mr. D. E. Levanway (Wise Carter) 
Mr. L. J. Smith (Wise Carter) 
Mr. N. S. Reynolds 
Mr. H. L. Thomas


